
 

 

 

 

 

November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Y13 Mock Examinations begin on Tuesday 7th January 2020 and run until Friday 17th January 2020. The mock 

examinations represent a hugely significant part of the process of preparing students for their A level or BTEC 

examinations next summer. Students understand this and we anticipate that all students will be proactive in their 

preparation.  

The timetable for the forthcoming mock period is included with this letter and is also on the school website.  

Students will receive a copy too.   

Students need to ensure that that they are punctual for each of their mock examinations, with the correct 

equipment and with enough time to check the seating plan etc. Phone calls home will be made in the event of a 

student being missing at the start of an examination. 

May I take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter every success with their mocks and I am sure, with 

thorough preparation and organisation, they will produce some encouraging results in readiness for the summer 

examinations. 

Yours faithfully, 

M. A.  Nutt 

 

Associate Principal, Sixth Form 

 


